

EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF ZIMBABWE 1608 NEW HAMPSHIRE AVENUE. N. W. WASHINGTON, D. C. 20009

U. S. A.

ZWA/POL/11

June 8, 2005

Mrs Kunmi Oluleye President of Sheba Foods 5295 Highway 78, Suite D – 110 Stone Mountain, GA 30087

Dear Mrs Kunmi Oluleya

I refer to your letter of June 7, 2005. From all the material you sent to me it is clear you are a dynamic woman with high business acumen. You have not only survived but you have excelled amid the harsh competition of American business environment. Congratulations!

Your efforts to promote African culture and African cuisine are highly commendable. Be assured that Zimbabwe fully supports you. We would very much want to be represented at the November 12 – 13 event and Gala. Because of the distance and shortage of staff we may not be able to send somebody from here but we do have Zimbabwean compatriots in Atlanta whom we can ask to represent the Republic of Zimbabwe.

Yours sincerely

S V Mubako, Dr AMBASSADOR